
 

October 12th 

  

Call to Worship 

Announcements 

“Acts of the Apostles”  Senior Pastor Ted Youker 

  

Our Mission is to strengthen relationships with God and one another:                   

Our Vision is to be a welcoming family to anyone seeking a spiritual home. 

Welcome

 

• Nursery available for infants 6 weeks to 3 years, and for children not 

ready to attend children’s church.  

• Children’s church available during service for children 3 years 

through 2nd grade, and for children not ready to sit in the service. 

• Kid’s Club for grades 3-6 is available during Sunday morning          

worship service at the North campus. 

• Children’s bulletins are available in the foyer. 

Please join us for coffee fellowship after the service 

 

  Today at Grace 

     9:00 am     Worship Service-N 

   10:00 am     Coffee Fellowship-N 

   10:00 am     Adult Sunday School-S 

   10:30 am     Youth Sunday School-N 

   10:30 am     Adult Sunday School-N 

   11:00 am     Worship Service-S 

   12:00 pm     Coffee Fellowship-S 

     6:00 pm     Worship Service-N 

   Tuesday, October 14th 

    6:30pm     Board Meeting-N 

   Wednesday, October 15th 

    6:00 pm      Youth Group, AWANA-N 

     6:00 pm     Women’s Bible Study-S 

    Thursday, October 16th 

     9:30 am     Men’s Group-N 

     6:00 pm     Prayer Group-S 

     6:00 pm     Evangelism Study-S 

  

 

 

 Friday, October 17th 

   9:00 am     Homeschool Co-op-N   

   1:00 pm     Senior Bible Study-N  

 Saturday, October 18th 

  4:00 pm      Missions Banquet-N 

 Next Sunday October 19th 

  9:00 am      Worship Service-N 

 10:00 am     Adult Sunday School-S 

 10:00 am     Coffee Fellowship-N 

 10:30 am     Adult Sunday School-N 

 10:30 am     Youth Sunday School-N 

 11:00 am     Worship Service-S 

 12:00 pm     Coffee Fellowship-S 

   6:00 pm     Worship Service-N   

  

 Looking Ahead 
 

         October 26th           Pastors Appreciation Sunday 

      

 



  
NORTH CAMPUS  601 14TH ST CLOQUET                                                     

218-879-5749  

SOUTH CAMPUS  3099 CTY RD 5 BARNUM                                                                 

WWW.GRACECLOQUET.COM                                                                                       

EMAIL: GRACECHURCHCLOQUET@GMAIL.COM   

like and share us on:   

 

 

 Operation Christmas Child 
Starts October 12th 

Please consider packing a    
shoebox(es) this year 

Contact Dave or Brenda Valine 
with any questions 

 Pastor Steve is very thankful for the help he 

received on October 4th. He will need help 

on October 18th to finish up repairs. See 

Pastor Ted if you can help. 


